UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX I

LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE DU QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE TALENCE. LE December 19,1977

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

33405 TALENCE
TÉL. 80.68.00

POSTE :

Dear Don!

O you unkillable man! I just had a letter from Marie this morning, telling me you are back homer, and I am very glad of that! I hope it is not too cold around you! Here we have the sun, and if it was, not for the shortness of the days, one would think we are in May! Where are the winters of yore!

However, no time to flintknapp! Papers, papers, papers, and some reserch, when I have the time. The Xmas holidays are coming, and "they" will not heat the University from Dec. 23 to Jan 3, so, if it is too cold, I will stay at home, write a novel, or do something like that.

As soon as you fall fit, if you want to visit us here, the invitation is still standing, and will be!

As merry a Xmas as possible, and all wishes for a better year 1978

Bien amicalement,

F.Bordes

p.S.If you see Jane Anderson, say hello for me. I am sorry I missed her last time.